RIGHT TO LIFE BULLETIN NOTES, JUNE, 2015
June 6, 7
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Choose Life License Plates

In mid-March the Michigan Senate voted to create a Choose Life specialty license plate in our state.  The legislation has now moved to the House.  Money raised from the sale of the specialty plate would support prolife organizations that offer assistance to women facing unplanned or difficult pregnancies.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 

248-816-1546.

June 13. 14
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
The Message Is Clear


For the sixth time in a row, the Supreme Court took steps to protect another religious objector from the HHS contraception mandate. It ordered a lower court to reconsider its ruling that required a group of Catholic ministries in Michigan to violate their religious beliefs.   The Michigan Catholic Conference and other Catholic ministries brought their request to the Supreme Court after a lower court decision would have allowed large IRS fines against the ministries because they, based on their religious beliefs, cannot provide contraceptives and abortion-inducing drugs in their employee health. For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office,

 248-816-1546.

June 20, 21
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Father’s Day

He gives us his name, our roots and our wings.  He loves our mother.  He delights in our accomplishments and holds us when we fall short.  He is Dad, Daddy, Papa, “the old man”, Pop.  He loves us unconditionally.  Thanks Dad!

June 27, 28
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Pro-Life Jeopardy

ANSWER: What is designed specifically for young people ages 12-19, being held at Madonna University on August 8th, and will offer prizes, food and pro-life fun?  QUESTION: Right to Life-LIFESPAN Pro Life Jeopardy Event.  Mark your calendars for summer game show fun.  Just like the Jeopardy you see on TV, but with a pro-life flair.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
